
PROTECTED LEARNING TIME (PLT) SCHEME  

 

What is Protected Learning Time (PLT)? 

Protected Learning Time (PLT) is a valuable opportunity for our entire General Practice team 
– including GPs, practice nurses, healthcare assistants, admin/reception staff, and allied 
health professionals – to come together and focus on: 

• Learning and professional development 
• Improving teamwork 
• Enhancing the quality of care we provide to our patients 

 

What Do We Focus on During PLT? 

Our team dedicates time to these key areas: 

✔ Patient and Community Engagement 

✔ Wellbeing Support for Individuals and Teams 

✔ Equality, Diversity & Inclusion 

✔ CQC Discussions 

✔ Change Management 

✔ Incident Reporting 

✔ Patient Safety 

✔ Leadership & Development 

✔ Environmentally Sustainable General Practice 

✔ Primary Care MDT Working 

✔ Digital Skills Development 

 

PLT Sessions Schedule 

Our PLT sessions are scheduled every other month on the last Tuesday of the month, in 
the afternoon. 
The first meeting will be held on: 

        Tuesday, 29th April 

 

Stay Connected! 

Visit Havergal Surgery website for updates about the PLT scheme. 
We value your feedback and suggestions to help us continually improve. 

Together, we’re building a healthier, more sustainable, and inclusive practice for 
everyone. 

     Thank you for your support!      


